
June 2021 

May and June saw another 

team able head to Southern 

Ethiopia after more than a year 

of waiting due to Covid. Brother 

Don Whitt lead a team of 12 

pastors and lay people to 

minister among the Woylitan 

people. The team were met 

with many obstacles from the 

wicked one, but truly 

experienced the blessings of 

the Lord. Several crusades took place with over 

50,000 in combined attendance, over 300 men and 

women church leaders went through training and 

over 106,000 came to Christ in the markets through 

evangelistic efforts. Parise be to our Heavenly 

Father for our new brothers and sisters in Christ!! 

 

 

The Gospel being shared in 

Ethiopia (left) Closing Day of 

June Crusade with over 30,000 

in attendance (below) 

Evangelism in the markets 

outside Sodo. 

 

 

 

   

 

Sharing the 

gospel with the 

people of 

Ethiopia 

continues to be 

the cornerstone of the ministry of EIM, though the 

Lord continues to open doors for many new 

opportunities of reaching and loving the Ethiopian 

people. Praise be to the Lord!! 

The work on the new 11th and 12th grade 

classrooms are going full speed ahead. We are so 

grateful for donations that have provided $30,000 

or ½ of the needed funds to complete the structure. 

Haile and Tsedale have been assured that 

construction will be complete in time for the 

classrooms to be used when classes resume in 

September. Please pray with us that the Lord will 

provide the remaining funds to see this project paid 

for in full.  

 
 

 

 

Construction photos as 

ground preparation began 

for the new 11th& 12th 

grade structure. 

 

 

 

 

 

By the time you receive this update national 

elections will be complete in Ethiopia. It is our 

prayer that Prime Minister Abiy Ahmed, a Christian 

and supporter of the evangelical church, will remain 

in power. Please pray for the continued favor of the 

Lord upon Ebenezer International Ministries with 

the government. 
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